Endorsement of Peter Feaman for RPOF Chairman

by The Honorable Carole Jean Jordan

Dear RPOF Committee Members:

My name is Carole Jean Jordan. I served the RPOF as its National
Committeewoman for 12 years and Chairman for two terms. I am currently the
duly elected Tax Collector for Indian River County, in my fourth term.

I have known Peter Feaman for 20 years. I was Chairman of the RPOF
when Peter was elected as the State Committeeman from Palm Beach County. I
have observed his service to the Party over the years, as Chairman of the State
Committeemen and Committeewomen’s Caucus, and as our National
Committeeman for the last 12 years.

Over the decades, I have known and interacted with dozens upon dozens of
political leaders. At this time of need for our Republican Party, there is not a better,
more qualified individual than Peter Feaman to serve as our Party Chairman.

First and foremost, Peter Feaman is a man of integrity and principal,
qualities we need now more than ever.

Peter’s longstanding service as our National Committeeman gives him the
contacts and experience necessary to be a very successful fundraiser for our Party,
something much needed at this time, as well.

Finally, Peter will unify all facets of our Party, from the grassroots, to our

elected officials and our donor base. Peter Feaman is the right choice at the right
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time.




